
OEA is excited to host the 2025 OEA Fund Annual Bowling Event in 
Columbus and District Bowling Events. Proceeds benefit the OEA Fund.

BOWL NG
with

The OEA Fund Bowling 
Events offer a great  
way to compliment  
an OEA Fund Drive  
in your locals. 

Please contact  
Zach Roberts or  
Dominic Mendiola  
for information on how 
to run a successful  
OEA Fund Drive.

All events include food, beverages, awards, prizes, and spaces for kids to join their parents.

	 •	 Friends and family are welcome.
	 •	 Please RSVP in advance so there is plenty of food and beverages for everyone.
	 •	� Members who would like to bowl but don’t have a team can register as 

individuals and OEA will place them on a team.
	 •	� OEA Fund contributions should be made online in advance. 

Use https://www.ohea.org/bowling-with-oea or QR code provided.
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